# Constant Field Values

## Contents

- jv.anim.*
- jv.geom.*
- jv.loader.*
- jv.number.*
- jv.object.*
- jv.project.*
- jv.rsrc.*
- jv.thirdParty.*
- jv.vecmath.*
- jv.viewer.*
- jvx.cellular.*
- jvx.geom.*
- jvx.gui.*
- jvx.loader.*
- jvx.material.*
- jvx.numeric.*
- jvx.rsrc.*
- jvx.surface.*
- jvx.thirdParty.*
- jvx.vector.*
- jvx.volume.*
- vgp.curve.*
- vgp.discrete.*
- vgp.minimal.*
- vgp.surface.*
- vgp.tutor.*
- vgp.vector.*

## jv.anim.*

- jv.anim.PsAnimation
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BACK_FORTH` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FAST_FORWARD` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FAST_REWIND` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `FORWARD` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `INTERPOL_LINEAR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `INTERPOL_NONE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `LOOP` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `ONE_WAY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `REWIND` | `1`

## jv.geom.*

- jv.geom.PgBndConstraint
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `EDGE_CIRCLE` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `EDGE_HELIX` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `EDGE_SPLINE` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `EDGE_STRAIGHT` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `FIX_CIRCLE` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `FIX_CURVE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `FIX_HELIX` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `FIX_PLANE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `FIX_POLYGON` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `FIX_STRAIGHT` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `FIX_THREAD` | `6`

- jv.geom.PgElementSet_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CHECK_NEIGHBOUR` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CLOSE_BOUNDARY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COMPUTE_AREA` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COMPUTE_L2NORM` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COMPUTE_VOLUME` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONSTRAIN_BOUNDARY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_ELEMENT` | `51`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `52`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_ELEMENT_FROM_VERTEX_TEXTURE` | `44`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_EXTRACT_BOUNDARY_POLYGONS` | `60`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_FLIP_EDGES` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_INVERT_ELEMENT_MARKS` | `45`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_ELEMENT_COLOR_FROM_NORMAL` | `61`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_ELEMENT_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `54`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_ELEMENT_COLOR_FROM_XYZ` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_ELEMENT_COLOR_FROM_Z` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_ELEMENT_COLOR_FROM_Z_HUE` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_ELEMENT_NORMALS` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_NEIGHBOUR` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_ELEMENT` | `53`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_NORMALS` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_ALL_ELEMENTS` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_BOUNDARIES` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_EDGES` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_ELEMENTS` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINT_BND_LIST` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINT_EDGE_LIST` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REFINE_INTO_FOUR` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_BOUNDARY` | `47`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_ELEMENT_BACK_COLORS` | `59`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_ELEMENT_COLORS` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_ELEMENT_NORMALS` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_ELEMENT_TEXTURE` | `43`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_BOUNDARIES` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_EDGES` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_ELEMENTS` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_ELEMENTS_KEEP_V` | `49`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_VERTICES_KEEP_E` | `48`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_UNUSED_VERTICES` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_RESET_BOUNDARY_NORMALS` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_BACKFACE` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_LABELS` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_SHADING` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_ELEMENT_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `58`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_ELEMENT_LABELS` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_ELEMENT_NORMAL_ARROW` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_ELEMENT_SHADING` | `57`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_ELEMENT_TEXTURE` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_FRONT_COLOR_ON_BACK` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GLOBAL_EDGE_COLOR` | `50`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GLOBAL_ELEMENT_BACK_COLOR` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GLOBAL_ELEMENT_COLOR` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GOURAUD_SHADING` | `55`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_MARKED_BOUNDARIES` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_MARKED_EDGES` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_MARKED_ELEMENTS` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_SILHOUETTE` | `46`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TRIANGULATE` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_ALL_ELEMENTS` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_BOUNDARIES` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_EDGES` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_ELEMENTS` | `8`

- jv.geom.PgPointSet_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_ADD_TEXTURE` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_APPLY_AMBIENT_MATRIX` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_APPLY_CAMERA_MATRIX` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_APPLY_MODELING_MATRIX` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONVERT_ELEMENTSET` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONVERT_POINTSET` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONVERT_POLYGON` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONVERT_POLYGONSET` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_DECREMENT_DIMENSION` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_ENABLE_INDEX_LABELS` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_FLIP_ORIENTATION` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_IGNORE_DEPTHCUE` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_INCREMENT_DIMENSION` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_INVERT_VERTEX_MARKS` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_TEXTURE_CYL` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_TEXTURE_SPH` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_TEXTURE_XY` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_TEXTURE_XZ` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_TEXTURE_YZ` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_ALL_VERTICES` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_VERTICES` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MOVE_TO_ORIGIN` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINT_FVECTOR` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PROJECT_FROM_AMBIENT_SPACE` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PROJECT_TO_SPHERE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_VERTICES` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_TEXTURE` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_VECTOR_FIELDS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_VERTEX_COLORS` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_VERTEX_NORMALS` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GLOBAL_VERTEX_COLOR` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_MARKED_VERTICES` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_VECTOR_ARROWS` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_VERTEX_LABELS` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_VERTEX_NORMAL_ARROW` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_VERTEX_OUTLINE` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_VERTEX_TEXTURE` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_ALL_VERTICES` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_VERTICES` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_NORMAL` | `43`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_VECTOR` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_XYZ` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_Z` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_Z_HUE` | `16`

- jv.geom.PgPolygon
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BINORMAL` | `101`
  `public static final int` | `CURVATURE_NORMAL` | `103`
  `public static final int` | `NORMAL` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `OFFSET_NORMAL` | `102`

- jv.geom.PgPolygon_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CLOSE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_INVERT_EDGE_MARKS` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_LENGTH` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_LENGTH` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_XYZ` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_Z` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_Z_HUE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_BINORMALS` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_EDGE` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_LENGTH` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_CURVATURE_NORMALS` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_NORMALS` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_OFFSET_NORMALS` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_ALL_EDGES` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_EDGE_COLORS` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_EDGE_NORMALS` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_EDGES` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_LABELS` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_NORMAL_ARROW` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_SHADING` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GLOBAL_EDGE_COLOR` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GOURAUD_SHADING` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_POLYGON_END_ARROW` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_POLYGON_START_ARROW` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TRIANGULATE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_ALL_EDGES` | `19`

- jv.geom.PgPolygonSet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BINORMAL` | `101`
  `public static final int` | `CURVATURE_NORMAL` | `103`
  `public static final int` | `NORMAL` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `OFFSET_NORMAL` | `102`

- jv.geom.PgPolygonSet_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_ASSURE_DIM_OF_POLYGONS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CLOSE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_INVERT_POLYGON_MARKS` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_LENGTH` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_POLYGON_COLOR_FROM_LENGTH` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_POLYGON_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_POLYGON_COLOR_FROM_XYZ` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_POLYGON_COLOR_FROM_Z` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_POLYGON_COLOR_FROM_Z_HUE` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_BINORMALS` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_LENGTH` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_POLYGON` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_CURVATURE_NORMALS` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_NORMALS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_OFFSET_NORMALS` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_ALL_POLYGONS` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_POLYGONS` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_POLYGONS` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_POLYGONS_KEEP_V` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_POLYGON_COLORS` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_POLYGON_NORMALS` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_UNUSED_VERTICES` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_LABELS` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_SHADING` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GLOBAL_POLYGON_COLOR` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GOURAUD_SHADING` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_POLYGON_END_ARROW` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_POLYGON_LABELS` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_POLYGON_NORMAL_ARROW` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_POLYGON_START_ARROW` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TRIANGULATE` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_ALL_POLYGONS` | `20`

- jv.geom.PgTexture
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BLEND_MATERIAL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `BLEND_REPLACE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FILTER_DIRECT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FILTER_LINEAR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FILTER_QUADRATIC` | `2`

- jv.geom.PgVectorField
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ELEMENT_BASED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `VERTEX_BASED` | `0`

## jv.loader.*

- jv.loader.PgLoader
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `NUM_GEOMETRY_TAGS` | `10`

- jv.loader.PgLoaderIf
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_AUTHOR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_COLORS` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_HEADER` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_INFO` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_NORMALS` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_TEXTURE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_VECTORS` | `6`

- jv.loader.PjImportModel
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CONFIRM_CANCEL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `CONFIRM_CLICKED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CONFIRM_OK` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FULL_INFO_PANEL` | `0`
  `public static final boolean` | `JVD_INFO` | `false`
  `public static final int` | `MEDIUM_INFO_PANEL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `SMALL_INFO_PANEL` | `1`

- jv.loader.PSGr
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CLONE` | `49`

- jv.loader.PvDisplayOption
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_3DLOOK` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ADAPTIVE_SIZE` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ANTIALIAS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AUTOCENTER` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AUTOFIT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AUTOROTATE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AXES` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AXES_AUTO_BOUNDS` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AXES_AUTO_CONFIGURE` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AXES_AUTO_HASHING` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AXES_AUTO_LAYOUT` | `43`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AXES_LABEL` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AXES_NAME` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AXES_NUMBERS` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_AXES_TITLE` | `999991111`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_BACKGROUND_IMAGE` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_BORDER` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_BOUNDING_BOX` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_BOX_RATIO` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_CENTER` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_CLEAR_SCREEN` | `44`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_CLIP_AUTO_BOUNDS` | `45`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_CLIP_BOUNDS` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_COPYRIGHT` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_CROSS` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_DEPTHCUE` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_DIRECT_SELECT` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_DOUBLEBUFFER` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_DRAWING` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_EDGE_AURA` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_EDGES_ONCE` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_FILL_DISPLAY` | `46`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_FOREGROUND_IMAGE` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_FRAME` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_INFO` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_INTEGER_PICK` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_LIGHTING` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_LOCAL_TRANSFORM` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_MAGNET` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_SCENEGRAPH` | `47`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_SINGLE` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_SORTING` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TITLE` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VISIBLE` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_XY_GRID` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_XZ_GRID` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_YZ_GRID` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ZBUFFER` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_DISP` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_DTD` | `1`

## jv.number.*

- jv.number.PuColorPicker
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `PIXELBLACK` | `-16777216`
  `public static final int` | `PIXELDARKGREY` | `-11184811`
  `public static final int` | `PIXELLIGHTGREY` | `-4144960`
  `public static final int` | `PIXELWHITE` | `-1`

## jv.object.*

- jv.object.PsConfig
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ARCHIVE_DEV` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `ARCHIVE_DEV6` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `ARCHIVE_JV` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `ARCHIVE_JVX` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `ARCHIVE_VGP` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FONT_FIXED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FONT_HEADER2` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `FONT_HEADER4` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `FONT_MENU` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FONT_TEXT` | `0`
  `public static final boolean` | `JV_LITE` | `false`
  `public static final int` | `NUM_OF_ARCHIVES` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `NUM_OF_RESOURCES` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `OS_IRIX` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `OS_LINUX` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `OS_OTHER` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `OS_SOLARIS` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `OS_WIN` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_DTD_JVA` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_DTD_JVD` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_DTD_JVF` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_DTD_JVR` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_DTD_JVV` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_DTD_JVX` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_DTD_LIC` | `17`

- jv.object.PsDebug
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `DEBUG` | `true`
  `public static final boolean` | `ERROR` | `true`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_MESSAGE_LENGTH` | `50000`
  `public static final boolean` | `MEMORY` | `false`
  `public static final boolean` | `MESSAGE` | `true`
  `public static final boolean` | `NOTIFY` | `true`
  `public static final boolean` | `STATUS` | `true`
  `public static final boolean` | `WARNING` | `true`

- jv.object.PsDialog
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BUTTON_APPLY` | `256`
  `public static final int` | `BUTTON_CANCEL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `BUTTON_CLEAR` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `BUTTON_CLOSE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `BUTTON_HIDE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `BUTTON_LOAD` | `128`
  `public static final int` | `BUTTON_OK` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `BUTTON_RESET` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `BUTTON_SAVE` | `32`

- jv.object.PsObject
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `HAS_BOUNDARY_PANEL` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `HAS_CONFIG_PANEL` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `HAS_INFO_PANEL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `HAS_LABEL_PANEL` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `HAS_MATERIAL_PANEL` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `HAS_TEXTURE_PANEL` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `HAS_VECTOR_PANEL` | `8`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INSPECTOR_INFO` | `"Info"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INSPECTOR_INFO_EXT` | `"_IP"`
  `public static final int` | `IS_DELETED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `IS_FIXED` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `IS_FOCUSSED` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `IS_PICKED` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `IS_SELECTED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `IS_USED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `NUM_TAGS` | `32`

- jv.object.PsPanel
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BORDER_GROOVE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `BORDER_LINE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `BORDER_LINETOP` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `BORDER_NONE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `BORDER_SUNK` | `2`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `BOUNDARY` | `"Boundary"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `BOUNDARY_EXT` | `"_BP"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `CONFIG` | `"Config"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `CONFIG_EXT` | `"_CP"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INFO` | `"Info"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INFO_EXT` | `"_IP"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `LABEL` | `"Label"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `LABEL_EXT` | `"_LP"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `MATERIAL` | `"Material"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `MATERIAL_EXT` | `"_MP"`
  `public static final int` | `ORIENT_GUIDE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `ORIENT_HORIZONTAL` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `ORIENT_VERTICAL` | `1`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `TEXTURE` | `"Texture"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `TEXTURE_EXT` | `"_TP"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `VECTOR` | `"Vector"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `VECTOR_EXT` | `"_VP"`

- jv.object.PsStackLayout
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `HORIZONTAL` | `false`
  `public static final boolean` | `VERTICAL` | `true`

- jv.object.PsViewerIf
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ABOUT` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `ABOUT_APPLET` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `ADD_GEOMETRY` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `ADD_PROJECT` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `ANIMATION` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `AXIS` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `AXIS_X` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `AXIS_Y` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `AXIS_Z` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `BOUNDARY` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `CONFIG` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `CONSOLE` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `CONTROL` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `DISPLAY` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_BUG` | `74`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_BYU` | `44`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_DXF` | `45`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_EPS` | `69`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_FE` | `46`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_GIF` | `61`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_GIF_ANIM` | `62`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_HTML` | `72`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_JPG` | `63`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_JPG_ANIM` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_JVD` | `60`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_JVX` | `47`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_JVX_SMALL` | `471`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_JVZ` | `48`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_MA` | `49`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_MGS` | `50`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_MPL` | `51`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_MULTIPLE` | `75`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_OBJ` | `52`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_OFF` | `53`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_PDF` | `71`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_PLY` | `55`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_PNG` | `67`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_POV` | `54`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_PPM` | `65`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_PPM_ANIM` | `66`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_PS` | `70`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_STL` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_U3D` | `57`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_VAL` | `73`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_VALIDATE` | `73`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_VRML` | `58`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_WRL` | `58`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_XML` | `68`
  `public static final int` | `EXPORT_XYZ` | `59`
  `public static final int` | `HELP` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `IMPORT_DISK` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `IMPORT_JVD` | `43`
  `public static final int` | `IMPORT_VGP` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `INFO` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `LABEL` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `LICENSE` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `LIGHT` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `MATERIAL` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_ADD_ELEMENT` | `20514`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_ADD_VERTEX` | `20513`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_DELETE_GEOMETRY` | `20515`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_DISPLAY_PICK` | `20508`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_DRAWING` | `20516`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_INITIAL_PICK` | `20507`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_MARK_ELEMENT` | `20511`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_MARK_VERTEX` | `20509`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_ORBIT` | `20500`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_PICK_VERTEX` | `20506`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_SCALE` | `20502`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_SCALE_RECT` | `20503`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_TRANSLATE` | `20504`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_TRANSLATE_Z` | `20505`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_UNMARK_ELEMENT` | `20512`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_UNMARK_VERTEX` | `20510`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_DISPLAY_VERTICAL` | `20501`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_CLOSE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXIT` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_BYU` | `1300`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_FE` | `1301`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_GIF` | `1316`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_JPG` | `1317`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_JVD` | `1319`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_JVX` | `1302`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_JVX_SMALL` | `1303`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_MA` | `1304`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_MGS` | `1305`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_MPL` | `1306`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_OBJ` | `1307`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_OFF` | `1308`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_PDF` | `1309`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_PLY` | `1310`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_POV` | `1311`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_PPM` | `1318`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_STL` | `1312`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_U3D` | `1313`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_VRML` | `1314`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_WRL` | `1314`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_EXPORT_XYZ` | `1315`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_IMPORT` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_IMPORT_DISK` | `121`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_IMPORT_JVD` | `122`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_IMPORT_SER` | `123`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_IMPORT_VGP` | `120`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_NEW` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_NEW_DISPLAY` | `102`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_NEW_GEOMETRY` | `101`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_NEW_PROJECT` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_PRINT` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_PRINT_EPS` | `140`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_PRINT_PS` | `141`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_FILE_SUBMIT` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_HELP` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_HELP_ABOUT` | `57`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_HELP_APPLET` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_HELP_FONTS` | `53`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_HELP_LICENSE` | `55`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_HELP_RESOURCE` | `54`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_HELP_SYSTEM` | `52`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_HELP_VIEWER` | `51`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_AXIS` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_AXIS_X` | `241`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_AXIS_Y` | `242`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_AXIS_Z` | `243`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_CAMERA` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_DISPLAY` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_GEOMETRY` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_GEOMETRY_BOUNDARY` | `222`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_GEOMETRY_CONFIG` | `226`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_GEOMETRY_INFO` | `220`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_GEOMETRY_LABEL` | `225`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_GEOMETRY_MATERIAL` | `221`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_GEOMETRY_TEXTURE` | `223`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_GEOMETRY_VECTOR` | `224`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_LIGHT` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_OBJECT` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_OBJECT_CONFIG` | `223`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_OBJECT_INFO` | `220`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_OBJECT_MATERIAL` | `221`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_OBJECT_TEXTURE` | `222`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_INSPECTOR_PROJECT` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_METHOD` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_SEPARATOR` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_WINDOW` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_WINDOW_ANIMATION` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_WINDOW_CONSOLE` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `MENU_WINDOW_NETWORK` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `NEW_GEOMETRY` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `NEW_PROJECT` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `OBJECT` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `PRINT` | `76`
  `public static final int` | `PROJECT` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `RESOURCE` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `RSRC` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `TEXTURE` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `VECTOR` | `16`

## jv.objectGui.*

- jv.objectGui.GuiStackLayout
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `HORIZONTAL` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `VERTICAL` | `1`

- jv.objectGui.PsToolbar
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_NUM_ITEMS` | `67`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_ADDKEY` | `61`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_END` | `60`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_FASTPLAY` | `58`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_FASTREWIND` | `54`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_NEXTKEY` | `59`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_PLAY` | `57`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_PREVKEY` | `53`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_REMOVEKEY` | `62`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_REWIND` | `55`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_START` | `52`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ANIM_STOP` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_BURN_TEXTURE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_CAMERA_DISTANCE` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_CAMERA_PERSPECTIVE` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_CAMERA_ROLL` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_CAMERA1` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_CAMERA2` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_CONFIGURE` | `43`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_DELETE` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_DUPLICATE` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ERROR` | `51`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_EXTRACT` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_HELP` | `45`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ITEM1` | `46`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ITEM2` | `47`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ITEM3` | `48`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ITEM5` | `63`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ITEM6` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ITEM7` | `65`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ITEMSPERLINE` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_LICENSE` | `49`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MARK` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MODE_ADDELEMENT` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MODE_ADDVERTEX` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MODE_INITIALPICK` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MODE_ORBIT` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MODE_PICK` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MODE_SCALE` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MODE_SCALERECT` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MODE_TRANS` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MODE_TRANSZ` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_NEW_GEOMETRY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_OPEN_GEOMETRY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_ANIMATION` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_AXIS` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_AXIS_X` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_AXIS_Y` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_AXIS_Z` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_CAMERA` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_CONFIG` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_CONSOLE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_CONTROL` | `66`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_DISPLAY` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_HELP` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_INFO` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_LABEL` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_LIGHT` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_MATERIAL` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_PROJECT` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_TEXTURE` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PANEL_VECTOR` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PREFERENCES` | `44`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PRINT` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_RELOAD_GEOMETRY` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_SAVE_SCENE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_SELECT_DIRECTORY` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_SHOW_GRID` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_WARNING` | `50`

## jv.project.*

- jv.project.PgGeometry_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINT_ALL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINT_BNDBOX` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINT_CENTER` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_BNDBOX` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_CENTER` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_NAME` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UPDATE` | `0`

- jv.project.PgGeometryIf
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_H2_HYPERBOLIC` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_H3_HYPERBOLIC` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_H4_HYPERBOLIC` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_R1_EUCLIDEAN` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_R2_EUCLIDEAN` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_R3_EUCLIDEAN` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_R4_EUCLIDEAN` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_R5_EUCLIDEAN` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_S1_SPHERE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_S2_SPHERE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_S3_SPHERE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `AMBIENT_S4_SPHERE` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `BLEND_ALPHA` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `BLEND_MATERIAL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `BLEND_REPLACE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FILTER_DIRECT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FILTER_LINEAR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FILTER_QUADRATIC` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `HAS_METHOD_MENU` | `20`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INSPECTOR_CONTROL` | `"Config"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INSPECTOR_CONTROL_EXT` | `"_CP"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INSPECTOR_MATERIAL` | `"Material"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INSPECTOR_MATERIAL_EXT` | `"_MP"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INSPECTOR_TEXTURE` | `"Texture"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `INSPECTOR_TEXTURE_EXT` | `"_TP"`
  `public static final int` | `LABEL_BASE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `LABEL_CENTER` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `LABEL_HEAD` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `LABEL_MIDDLE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `LABEL_TAIL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `LABEL_TOP` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `m_numLabelTypes` | `7`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `METHOD_EXT` | `"_Menu"`
  `public static final int` | `PERIODIC_BOTH` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `PERIODIC_HEIGHT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PERIODIC_NONE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `PERIODIC_WIDTH` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PROJ_KLEIN_BALL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PROJ_PARALLEL` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `PROJ_POINCARE_BALL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PROJ_STEREOGRAPHIC` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PROJ_UPPER_HALFSPACE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SIDE_BACK` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `SIDE_BOTH` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SIDE_FRONT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SIDE_NONE` | `0`

- jv.project.PjWorkshopIf
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MODE_BUG` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_STANDARD` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_VALIDATE` | `2`

- jv.project.PvCameraIf
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_MODEL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_ORTHO_XY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_ORTHO_XZ` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_ORTHO_YZ` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_PERSPECTIVE` | `0`

- jv.project.PvDisplayIf
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_MODEL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_ORTHO_XY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_ORTHO_XZ` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_ORTHO_YZ` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `CAMERA_PERSPECTIVE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `GRID_XY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `GRID_XZ` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `GRID_YZ` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `IMAGE_CENTER` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `IMAGE_FIT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `IMAGE_RESIZE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `IMAGE_TESSELATE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_AMBIENT` | `512`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_INV_AMBIENT` | `1024`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_INV_MODEL` | `256`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_INV_PROJECT` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_INV_PROJECT_NON` | `2005`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_INV_PROJVIEW` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_INV_PROJVIEW_NON` | `2004`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_INV_TRANS` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_INV_TRANS_NON` | `2003`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_INV_VIEW` | `128`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_MODEL` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_PROJECT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_PROJECT_NON` | `2002`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_PROJVIEW` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_PROJVIEW_NON` | `2001`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_TRANS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_TRANS_NON` | `2000`
  `public static final int` | `MATRIX_VIEW` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_ADD` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_ADD_ELEMENT` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_BOUNDARY_PICK` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_DELETE` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_DETAIL` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_DISPLAY_PICK` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_DRAWING` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_DUPLICATE` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_FLY` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_HIGHLIGHT` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_INITIAL_PICK` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_MARK` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_MARK_ELEMENT` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_MARK_ELEMENTS` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_ORBIT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_PICK` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_SCALE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_SCALE_RECT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_TRANS` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_TRANS_Z` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_UNMARK` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_UNMARK_ELEMENTS` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_URL` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_VERTICAL` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_ALL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_ANTIALIAS` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_AXES` | `1024`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_BACKGROUND` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_BACKGROUND_IMAGE` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_BACKIMAGE` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_BNDBOX` | `128`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_BORDER` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_CENTER` | `16384`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_CLEAR_SCREEN` | `8192`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_CROSS` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_FOREGROUND_IMAGE` | `32768`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_FRAME` | `512`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_INFO` | `256`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_MAGNET` | `4096`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_SINGLE` | `2048`
  `public static final int` | `PAINT_ZOOM` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `PICK_ALL` | `1023`
  `public static final int` | `PICK_BACKGROUND` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `PICK_SELECTED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PICK_UNSELECTED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `TRANSFORM_AMBIENT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `TRANSFORM_CAMERA` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `TRANSFORM_MODEL` | `1`

- jv.project.PvGeometryIf
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DRAW_FRAME` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `DRAW_ORDER_BACK` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `DRAW_ORDER_FRONT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `DRAW_ORDER_STANDARD` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `ENABLE_DEFAULT_LABEL` | `85`
  `public static final int` | `ENABLE_NEIGHBOUR` | `107`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_BOUNDARY_POLYGON` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_ELEMENT_SET` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_ITEM_EDGE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_ITEM_ELEMENT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_ITEM_NAME` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_ITEM_POINT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_ITEM_POLYGON` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_ITEM_TETRA` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_ITEM_TITLE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_POINT_SET` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_POLYGON` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_POLYGON_SET` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_TETRA_SET` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_UNKNOWN` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_VECTOR_FIELD` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `IGNORE_DEPTHCUE` | `150`
  `public static final int` | `IGNORE_LIGHTING` | `151`
  `public static final int` | `INDUCE_ELEMENT_FROM_VERTEX_COLORS` | `106`
  `public static final int` | `IS_BOUNDARY` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `IS_CREASE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `IS_HIDDEN` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `IS_PICKED` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `IS_SYMMETRY` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_BACKFACE` | `68`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_BNDBOX` | `69`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_BOUNDARIES` | `58`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_CENTER` | `70`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_ELEMENTS` | `95`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_VERTICES` | `96`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_EDGE_COLORS` | `94`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_EDGE_LABELS` | `83`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_EDGE_SIZES` | `97`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_EDGES` | `52`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ELEMENT_BACK_COLOR` | `101`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ELEMENT_BACK_COLORS` | `102`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ELEMENT_COLOR_FROM_VERTICES` | `106`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ELEMENT_COLORS` | `98`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ELEMENT_LABELS` | `84`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ELEMENT_NORMAL_ARROW` | `63`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ELEMENT_NORMALS` | `62`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ELEMENT_TEXTURE` | `72`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_ELEMENTS` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_INDICES` | `80`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_NAME` | `86`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_OUTLINE` | `88`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_POLYGON_COLORS` | `93`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_POLYGON_END_ARROW` | `90`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_POLYGON_LABELS` | `82`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_POLYGON_NORMAL_ARROW` | `65`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_POLYGON_NORMALS` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_POLYGON_SIZES` | `108`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_POLYGON_START_ARROW` | `89`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_POLYGONS` | `54`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_SILHOUETTE` | `88`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_SMOOTH_EDGE_COLORS` | `104`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_SMOOTH_ELEMENT_COLORS` | `105`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_SMOOTH_LIGHTING` | `103`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_SMOOTH_SHADING` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TAGGED_BOUNDARIES` | `59`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TAGGED_EDGES` | `53`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TAGGED_ELEMENTS` | `57`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TAGGED_POLYGONS` | `55`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TAGGED_VERTICES` | `51`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TEXTURE_BACK` | `74`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TEXTURE_FRONT` | `73`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TITLE` | `87`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_TRANSPARENCY` | `75`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VECTOR_ARROWS` | `67`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VECTOR_COLORS` | `92`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VECTORS` | `66`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VERTEX_COLORS` | `91`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VERTEX_LABELS` | `81`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VERTEX_NORMAL_ARROW` | `61`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VERTEX_NORMALS` | `60`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VERTEX_OUTLINE` | `99`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VERTEX_SIZES` | `76`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VERTEX_TEXTURE` | `71`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_VERTICES` | `50`
  `public static final int` | `USER_BIT` | `10`

- jv.project.PvLightIf
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LIGHT_AMBIENT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `LIGHT_DIRECTION` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `LIGHT_HEAD` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `LIGHT_POINT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `LIGHT_SHADOW` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `LIGHT_SKY` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `LIGHT_SPOT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_LIGHT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_SURFACE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `REFERENCE_CAMERA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `REFERENCE_SCENE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SHADING_FULLSPHERE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `SHADING_HALFSPHERE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SHADING_SYMMETRIC` | `0`

## jv.rsrc.*

- jv.rsrc.PsAuthorInfo
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ADDRESS` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `EMAIL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `FIRST_NAME` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `LAST_NAME` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `ORGANIZATION` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `URL` | `5`

- jv.rsrc.PsJavaView
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `FILE_BUG` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_CODEBASE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_GEOMETRY` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_IMAGE` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_LICENSE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_LOADERS` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_MENU` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_MODELS` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_RESOURCE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_VALIDATE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_WORKING` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MONITOR` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MONITOR_QVGA` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MONITOR_SVGA` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MONITOR_SXGA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MONITOR_USER` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MONITOR_UXGA` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MONITOR_VGA` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MONITOR_XGA` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_ABOUT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_ANIMATION` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_CONSOLE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_CONTROL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_DISPLAY` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_EXPORT_MODEL` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_HELP` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_IMPORT_MODEL` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_NEW_PROJECT` | `6`

## jv.thirdParty.*

- jv.thirdParty.expr.Expr
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ABS` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `ACOS` | `101`
  `public static final int` | `ACOSH` | `121`
  `public static final int` | `ACOT` | `104`
  `public static final int` | `ACOTH` | `123`
  `public static final int` | `ADD` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `ARG` | `125`
  `public static final int` | `ASIN` | `102`
  `public static final int` | `ASINH` | `120`
  `public static final int` | `ATAN` | `103`
  `public static final int` | `ATANH` | `122`
  `public static final int` | `CEIL` | `105`
  `public static final int` | `CMPLX` | `130`
  `public static final int` | `CONJ` | `126`
  `public static final int` | `COS` | `106`
  `public static final int` | `COSH` | `117`
  `public static final int` | `COT` | `115`
  `public static final int` | `COTH` | `119`
  `public static final int` | `DIV` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `EXP` | `107`
  `public static final int` | `FLOOR` | `108`
  `public static final int` | `IM` | `129`
  `public static final int` | `INV` | `127`
  `public static final int` | `LOG` | `109`
  `public static final int` | `MUL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `NEG` | `110`
  `public static final int` | `POW` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `RE` | `128`
  `public static final int` | `ROUND` | `111`
  `public static final int` | `SIGN` | `124`
  `public static final int` | `SIN` | `112`
  `public static final int` | `SINH` | `116`
  `public static final int` | `SQRT` | `113`
  `public static final int` | `SUB` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `TAN` | `114`
  `public static final int` | `TANH` | `118`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_COMPLEX` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_DEPENDS` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_REAL` | `0`

- jv.thirdParty.ruler.PgAxes
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `AXES_2DBOUNDINGBOX` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_2DXY_CENTER` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_2DXY_CORNER` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_2DYZ_CENTER` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_2DYZ_CORNER` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_2DZX_CENTER` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_2DZX_CORNER` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_3DBOUNDINGBOX` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_3DCENTRAL` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_3DCORNER` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `AXES_NONE` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `COORD_ADJUST` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `COORD_AMBIENT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `COORD_MODEL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `COORD_SCENE` | `1`

- jv.thirdParty.ruler.PgRuler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `HASH_FIXED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `HASH_PARTITIONED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_FIXED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_PARTITIONED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `NORMAL_DIRECTION` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `RULER_NAME_ALIGN_CENTER` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RULER_NAME_ALIGN_LEFT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `RULER_NAME_ALIGN_RIGHT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `UP_VECTOR_DIRECTION` | `1`

## jv.vecmath.*

- jv.vecmath.PuMath
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final double` | `EPS` | `1.0E-10`
  `public static final double` | `GOLD` | `1.618033988749895`

## jv.viewer.*

- jv.viewer.PvDisplay
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `PAINT_FOCUS` | `536870912L`
  `public static final int` | `RENDER_AWT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `RENDER_GL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RENDER_GL2` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `RENDER_LWJGL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `RENDER_PS` | `1`

- jv.viewer.PvScenegraph
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MODE_OVERLAY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_PANEL` | `0`

## jvx.cellular.*

- jvx.cellular.PnCellOperator
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CORONA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `LIFE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MAJORITY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `NEIGHBOUR` | `0`

## jvx.geom.*

- jvx.geom.PgElementSet_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_BOOLEAN_INTERSECTION` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_BURN_TEXTURE` | `48`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CELLOPERATOR` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CHECK_MANIFOLD` | `60`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CHECK_ORIENTABILITY` | `59`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CLEAN_MESH` | `62`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CLIP` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CLOSE_HOLES` | `51`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COLOR_FROM_GAUSS_CURVATURE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COMPUTE_INTEGRAL_LINE` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COMPUTE_LOCAL_EXTREMA` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONFORMING` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONFORMING_TO_FULL` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONSTRUCTION_BLOCKS` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_DIJKSTRA_STRIPES` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_DUAL` | `43`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_EXPLODE_ELEMENTSET` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_EXPLODE_POLYTOPE` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_FIX_BOUNDARY` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_GEODESICFLOW` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_HISTOGRAM` | `63`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_HODGE` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_HODGE_SPLIT` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_IDENTIFY_ELEMENTS` | `55`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_INTERSECT_WITH_FUNCTION` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_INTERSECT_WITH_PLANE` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_ISOLINE` | `54`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_LIC` | `46`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_LOCAL_BUTTERFLY` | `50`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_BOUNDARY` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_MANIFOLD` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_MANIFOLD2` | `61`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_ORIENTATION` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MATCH_TRIANGLES` | `52`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MEAN_CURVATURE_NORMALS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MINESWEEPER` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MINIMIZE` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MODELING` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_NON_CONFORMING` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_NON_CONFORMING_TO_FULL` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_NON_CONFORMING_TO_QUARTER` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PARAMETER_LINES` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINCIPAL_CURVATURE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINCIPAL_CURVATURE_ANGLE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINCIPAL_CURVATURE_AREA` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REEB` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REFINE` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_DEGENERATE_ELEMENTS` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MULTIPLE_ELEMENTS` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_UNUSED_VERTICES` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_RIVARA_BISECTION` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SCALAR_FIELD` | `53`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SEEDS` | `58`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHORTEST_GEODESIC` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SIMPLIFY` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SMOOTHING` | `47`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SNAKE` | `57`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SPLIT_ALONG_POLYGON` | `49`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SPLIT_TO_COMPONENTS` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TEXTURE_FROM_ROT_DIV` | `45`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TEXTURE_FROM_UV` | `44`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TEXTURE_PATCH` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_THICK_EDGES` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TOPOLOGY` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNFOLD` | `24`

- jvx.geom.PgPointSet_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_EVOLVE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_IDENTIFY_VERTICES` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_WITH_SPHERE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MODEL_VECTOR_FIELD` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_NOISE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_NORMALIZE_VECTOR_FIELD` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_ROTATE_VECTOR_FIELD` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TRANSFORM` | `5`

- jvx.geom.PgPolygon_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_GET_TUBE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_RESOLUTION` | `0`

- jvx.geom.PgPolygonSet_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_GET_TUBE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_JOIN_EDGES` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_RESOLUTION` | `0`

- jvx.geom.PnEvolve
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `OFFSET_GAUSS_CURVATURE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `OFFSET_MEAN_CURVATURE` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `OFFSET_VERTEX_NORMAL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `OFFSET_VERTEX_VECTOR` | `4`

- jvx.geom.PwGeodesic
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `SHORTEST` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SHORTEST_DIJKSTRA` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SHORTEST_DIJKSTRA_HOMOTOPIC` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `SHORTEST_DIJKSTRA_REUSE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SHORTEST_ELEMENT_TREE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SHORTEST_EUCL_DIJKSTRA` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `STRAIGHTEST` | `1`

- jvx.geom.PwHistogram
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ITEM_EDGE_LENGTH` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `ITEM_ELEMENT_AREA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `ITEM_NORM_VECTOR_FIELD` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `ITEM_SCALAR_FIELD` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `ITEM_VERTEX_ANGLE` | `2`

- jvx.geom.PwIntersectWithFunction
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DATA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FUNCTION` | `0`

- jvx.geom.PwLocalButterfly
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `AREA` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CURVATURE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `HAND` | `0`

- jvx.geom.PwLocalRemesh
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `COLLAPSE_EDGE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FLIP_EDGE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FLIP_ELEMENT` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `IDENTIFY_MARKED_VERTICES` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `REMOVE_EDGE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `REMOVE_VERTEX_FILL_STAR` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `ROTATE_STAR` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `SPLIT_CENTRAL` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SPLIT_ELEMENT` | `6`

- jvx.geom.PwMatching
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CONSERVATIVE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DIJKSTRA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `GREEDY` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `NONE` | `3`

- jvx.geom.PwModel
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `EXTRUDE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `EXTRUDE_SYMMETRIC` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `PUNCH` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `RHOMBIFICATE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `SHRINK` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `STELLATE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `TRUNCATE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `TRUNCATEFILL` | `3`

- jvx.geom.PwNoise
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `GAUSSIAN` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `UNIFORM_BOX` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `UNIFORM_SPHERICAL` | `0`

- jvx.geom.PwPlatonic
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CUBE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `CUBE_OCTAHEDRON` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `DODECAHEDRON` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `ICOSAHEDRON` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `ICOSI_DODECAHEDRON` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `OCTAHEDRON` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PSEUDO_RHOMBI_CUBE_OCTAHEDRON` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `RHOMB_ICOSI_DODECAHEDRON` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `RHOMBI_CUBE_OCTAHEDRON` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `RHOMBI_TRUNCATED_CUBE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `RHOMBI_TRUNCATED_ICOSAHEDRON` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `RHOMBIC_DODECAHEDRON` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `RHOMBIC_TRIACONTAHEDRON` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `SNUB_CUBE` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `SNUB_DODECAHEDRON` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `SOCCER_BALL` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `TETRAHEDRON` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `TRUNCATED_CUBE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `TRUNCATED_DODECAHEDRON` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `TRUNCATED_OCTAHEDRON` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `TRUNCATED_TETRAHEDRON` | `5`

- jvx.geom.PwRefineElementSet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_BARYCENTRIC` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_BUTTERFLY` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_CATMULL_CLARK` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_DOO_SABIN` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_GLOBAL_INTO_FOUR` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_LOOP` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_QUADRISECTION` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_RIVARA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_SPLIT_CENTRAL` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_SQRT2` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_SQRT2_QUAD` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_SQRT2_QUAD_FLAT` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_SQRT3` | `7`

- jvx.geom.PwRefinePolygon
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `COARSEN_CHAIKIN` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `COARSEN_DFH` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `COARSEN_DLG` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `COARSEN_LINEAR` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_CHAIKIN` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_DFH` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_DLG` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `REFINE_LINEAR` | `4`

- jvx.geom.PwSimplify
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ABSOLUTE_SLIDER` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PERCENT_SLIDER` | `0`

- jvx.geom.PwSymmetry
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `serialVersionUID` | `0L`

- jvx.geom.PwSymmetry_IP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `serialVersionUID` | `0L`

- jvx.geom.PwUnfold
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `WEIGHT_BY_SELECTION` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `WEIGHT_EDGELENGTH` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `WEIGHT_ELEMENTINDEX` | `1`

## jvx.gui.*

- jvx.gui.PuColorBar
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public final int` | `COLOR_MAP_3COLS` | `1`
  `public final int` | `COLOR_MAP_BOOLEAN` | `2`
  `public final int` | `COLOR_MAP_JAVAVIEW` | `0`
  `public final int` | `INTERP_CONSTANT_LEFT` | `0`
  `public final int` | `INTERP_CONSTANT_RIGHT` | `1`
  `public final int` | `INTERP_LINEAR` | `2`

- jvx.gui.PuColorBarCanvas
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MODE_OVERLAY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_PANEL` | `0`

- jvx.gui.PuHeaderBar
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ACTION_ABORT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `ACTION_SKIP` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `ACTION_START` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `ACTION_STARTALL` | `1`

- jvx.gui.PuHistogram
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `COUNT_ABSOLUTE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `COUNT_RELATIVE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `NUMBINS_FD` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `NUMBINS_SCOTT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `NUMBINS_STURGES` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `NUMBINS_USER` | `0`

## jvx.loader.*

- jvx.loader.PgPdfLoader
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `FORMAT_A3_LANDSCAPE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `FORMAT_A3_PORTRAIT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FORMAT_A4_LANDSCAPE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FORMAT_A4_PORTRAIT` | `0`

- jvx.loader.PgU3dSrc
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LIGHT_PALETTE` | `1`
  `public static final boolean` | `m_bIncludePriorityUpdates` | `false`
  `public static final int` | `MATERIAL_PALETTE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_PALETTE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MOTION_PALETTEE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `NODE_PALETTE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `SHADER_PALETTE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `TEXTURE_PALETTE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `VIEW_PALETTE` | `2`

- jvx.loader.PsExportInfo
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_BYU` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_DXF` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_EPS` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_FE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_GIF` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_JPG` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_JVD` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_JVX` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_JVZ` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_MA` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_MGS` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_MPL` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_OBJ` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_OFF` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_PNG` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_PPM` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_PS` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_STL` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_U3D` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_WRL` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_FORMAT_XYZ` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_SIZE_BOOK` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_SIZE_MED` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_SIZE_NTSC` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_SIZE_PAL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_SIZE_SCRN` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_SIZE_SGL` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_SIZE_SML` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_SIZE_TINY` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_SIZE_USER` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_AUTHOR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_COLORS` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_HEADER` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_INFO` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_NORMALS` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_TEXTURE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `GEOM_DATA_VECTORS` | `6`

- jvx.loader.PsJvzConfig
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `bSHOW_TIMINGS` | `false`
  `public static final int` | `RESOLUTION_AUTOMATIC` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `RESOLUTION_DOUBLE` | `52`
  `public static final int` | `RESOLUTION_FLOAT` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `RESOLUTION_HIGH` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `RESOLUTION_INVISIBLE` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `RESOLUTION_LOSSLESS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `RESOLUTION_MEDIUM` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `RESOLUTION_OVERKILL` | `32`

## jvx.material.*

- jvx.material.PwAdjustColors
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `HSB` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `RGB` | `0`

## jvx.numeric.*

- jvx.numeric.PnBandEigenSolver
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DENSE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SPARSE` | `1`

- jvx.numeric.PnEnergyMinimizer
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ALIGNMENT` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `AREA` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CONFORMAL` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `DIRICHLET` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `GAUSS` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `SPRING` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `VOLUME` | `6`

- jvx.numeric.PnEnergyMinimizer_IP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `SOLVER_SETTINGS` | `"solver_settings"`

- jvx.numeric.PnJacobi
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `FAILURE` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `INTERRUPTED` | `-2`

- jvx.numeric.PnSparseMatrix
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `USE_LARGER_BUFFER` | `true`

## jvx.rsrc.*

- jvx.rsrc.PsModelInfo
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `EMPTY_ITEM` | `"---"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_BYU` | `"BYU"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_EPS` | `"EPS"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_FE` | `"FE"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_GIF` | `"GIF"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_HTML` | `"HTML"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_JPG` | `"JPG"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_JVX` | `"JVX"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_MGS` | `"MGS"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_OBJ` | `"OBJ"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_OFF` | `"OFF"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_PNG` | `"PNG"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_POLY` | `"POLY"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_PS` | `"PS"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_SEPARATOR` | `"---"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_TXT` | `"TXT"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `FILE_FORMAT_WRL` | `"WRL"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `REFERENCE_ARTICLE` | `"Article"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `REFERENCE_BOOK` | `"Book"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `REFERENCE_INCOLLECTION` | `"InCollection"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `REFERENCE_MISC` | `"Misc"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `REFERENCE_URL` | `"URL"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `USAGE_APPLET` | `"Applet"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `USAGE_IMAGE` | `"Image"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `USAGE_MASTER` | `"Master"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `USAGE_ORIGINAL` | `"Original"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `USAGE_OTHER` | `"Other"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `USAGE_PREVIEW` | `"Preview"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `USAGE_PRINT` | `"Print"`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `USAGE_README` | `"Readme"`

## jvx.surface.*

- jvx.surface.PgDomain
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DOMAIN_POLAR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `DOMAIN_RECTANGULAR` | `0`

## jvx.thirdParty.*

- jvx.thirdParty.acmeGui.ButtonDialog
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CANCEL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `NO` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `OK` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `YES` | `1`

## jvx.vector.*

- jvx.vector.PwHodge
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DETECT_SADDLES` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `DETECT_SINKS_SOURCES` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `DETECT_VORTICES` | `2`

- jvx.vector.PwIsoline
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `RANGE_FULL` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `RANGE_HIGHER` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RANGE_LOWER` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `RANGE_MAJOR` | `0`

- jvx.vector.PwRotDiv
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `EDGE_DIVERGENCE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `EDGE_DIVERGENCE_AREA` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `EDGE_ROTATION` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `EDGE_ROTATION_AREA` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `VERTEX_DIVERGENCE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `VERTEX_DIVERGENCE_AREA` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `VERTEX_DIVERGENCE_NOGAUSS` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `VERTEX_ROTATION` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `VERTEX_ROTATION_AREA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `VERTEX_ROTATION_NOGAUSS` | `8`

- jvx.vector.PwScalarField
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_DIFF_PRINCIPAL` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_EXTREMALITY` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_GAUSS_CURVATURE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_GAUSS_VIA_PRINCIPAL` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_IMPORTED_FUNCTION` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_MAX_PRINCIPAL` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_MAX_PRINCIPAL_ABS` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_MEAN_CURVATURE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_MIN_PRINCIPAL` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_MIN_PRINCIPAL_ABS` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_T_HEIGHT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_TOTAL_CURVATURE` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_X_HEIGHT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_Y_HEIGHT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SCALAR_Z_HEIGHT` | `2`

- jvx.vector.PwVectorField
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_1_Z_K` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_GRADIENT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_LINEAR` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_ROTATION` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_STRAIGHT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_Z_K` | `4`

## jvx.volume.*

- jvx.volume.PgTetraSet_Menu
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CHECK_NEIGHBOUR` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CLOSE_BOUNDARY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COMPRESS_TEXTURE` | `67`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COMPUTE_AREA` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COMPUTE_L2NORM` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_COMPUTE_VOLUME` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONSTRAIN_BOUNDARY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONVERT_ELEMENT_SET` | `66`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_CONVERT_POLYGON_SET` | `65`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_DERIVE_TEX` | `62`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_TETRA` | `51`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_EDGE_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `52`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_EXTRACT_BOUNDARIES` | `59`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_FLIP_EDGES` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_INVERT_TETRA_MARKS` | `45`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_NEIGHBOUR` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_TETRA_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `54`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_TETRA_COLOR_FROM_XYZ` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_TETRA_COLOR_FROM_Z` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_TETRA_COLOR_FROM_Z_HUE` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_TETRA_NORMALS` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_COLOR_FROM_TETRA` | `53`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MAKE_VERTEX_NORMALS` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_ALL_TETRAS` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_BOUNDARIES` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_EDGES` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_MARK_TETRAS` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINT_BND_LIST` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_PRINT_EDGE_LIST` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REFINE_INTO_FOUR` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_BOUNDARY` | `47`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_BOUNDARIES` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_EDGES` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_TETRAS` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_TETRAS_KEEP_V` | `49`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_MARKED_VERTICES_KEEP_E` | `48`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_TETRA_COLORS` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_TETRA_NORMALS` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_TETRA_TEXTURE` | `43`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_REMOVE_UNUSED_VERTICES` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_RESET_BOUNDARY_NORMALS` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_RIVARA_BISECTION` | `60`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_BACKFACE` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_LABELS` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_EDGE_SHADING` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_FRONT_COLOR_ON_BACK` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GLOBAL_EDGE_COLOR` | `50`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GLOBAL_TETRA_BACK_COLOR` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GLOBAL_TETRA_COLOR` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_GOURAUD_SHADING` | `55`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_MARKED_BOUNDARIES` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_MARKED_EDGES` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_MARKED_TETRAS` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_SILHOUETTE` | `46`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_TETRA_COLOR_FROM_VERTEX` | `58`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_TETRA_LABELS` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_TETRA_NORMAL_ARROW` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_TETRA_SHADING` | `57`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SHOW_TETRA_TEXTURE` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SMALL_TETRAHEDRA` | `68`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_SPLIT_VERITCES` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TETRA_FROM_VERTEX_TEXTURE` | `44`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_TRIANGULATE` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNFOLD_BY_TEXTURE` | `63`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_ALL_TETRAS` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_BOUNDARIES` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_EDGES` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MTHD_UNMARK_TETRAS` | `8`

- jvx.volume.PwCubeSet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `SPLIT_PARALLEL` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SPLIT_STAR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SPLIT_TO_SIX` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SPLIT_TO_TWELVE` | `1`

- jvx.volume.PwTetraSet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `INPUT_FUNCTION` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `INPUT_SCALAR_DATA` | `1`

- jvx.volume.PwTex2Cubes
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `EDGE_INTERSECTION` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FACE_INTERSECTION` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `INSIDE_TETRAHEDRON` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `VERTEX_GRID_POINT` | `0`

## vgp.curve.*

- vgp.curve.closedpoly.PjClosedPoly
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MODE_GLOBAL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_LOCAL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_MIRROR` | `0`

- vgp.curve.common.PjCurve
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ASYMPTOTIC` | `2`
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `BASE_SURFACE_NAME` | `"vgp.surface.common.PgSurface_"`
  `public static final int` | `GEODESIC` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `PRINCIPAL_CURVATURE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SHADOW` | `1`

## vgp.discrete.*

- vgp.discrete.conformal.PjConformal
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DUAL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SURFACE` | `0`

- vgp.discrete.harmonic.PgSurfacePair
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ASSOCIATE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `ASSOCIATE_FULL` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `CURRENT` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `DOMAIN` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DUAL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `DUAL_FULL` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SURFACE` | `1`

- vgp.discrete.pointCloud.PjPointCloud
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_COV_QUOTIENT` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_MAX_COV` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_MAX_PRINC` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_MEAN` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_MEAN_ANI` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_PRINC_QUOTIENT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_COSTA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_CUBE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_CYLINDER` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_OCTAHEDRON` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_TORUS` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_TRUNCATED` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MODEL_VENUS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `NUM_MODELS` | `7`

## vgp.minimal.*

- vgp.minimal.weier.PgWeierstrassDescr
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `REFLECT_LINE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `REFLECT_PLANE` | `0`

- vgp.minimal.weier.PjWeierstrass
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `BASE_SURFACE_NAME` | `"vgp.minimal.weier.PgWeierstrass_"`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_DOMAIN` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SHOW_SURFACE` | `0`

## vgp.surface.*

- vgp.surface.common.PgSurfaceDescr
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `BASE_SURFACE_NAME` | `"vgp.surface.common.PgSurface_"`
  `public static final int` | `BOY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `BREATHER` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `BREATHER_PQ` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CATALAN` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `CATENOID_HELICOID` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `CATENOID_HELICOID_SCENE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `CLIFFORD_TORUS` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `CONE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `CONIC_TYPE` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `CYLINDER` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `DINI` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `DUPIN_CYCLOID` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `DUPIN_SCENE` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `ELLIPSOID` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `ELLIPTIC_PARABOLOID` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `ENNEPER` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `FOOTBALL_BARREL` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `FRESNEL1` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `FRESNEL2` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `H3_HYPERBOLIC_HELICOID` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `HENNEBERG` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `HYPERBOLIC_PARABLOID` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `HYPERBOLOID_SCENE` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `HYPERBOLOID_TYPE` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `KLEINBOTTLE` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `KUEN` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `LOWER_HYPERBOLOID` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `MOEBIUS_STRIP` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `OUTER_HYPERBOLOID` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `PSEUDOSPHERE` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `S3_HOPFTORUS` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `S3_LAWSON_HELICOID` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `SIEVERT` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `SPHERE` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `STEREOGRAPHIC_SPHERE` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `TANNERY` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `TORUS` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `UPPER_HYPERBOLOID` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `ZOLL` | `38`

- vgp.surface.common.PjSurface
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final java.lang.String` | `BASE_SURFACE_NAME` | `"vgp.surface.common.PgSurface_"`

## vgp.tutor.*

- vgp.tutor.eventCamera.PjEventCamera
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `STEREO_CROSS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `STEREO_PARALLEL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `STEREO_REDGREEN` | `2`

- vgp.tutor.linear.PjLinear
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MODE_ADD` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_CROSS` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_SUB` | `1`

- vgp.tutor.sizeEdge.PjSizeEdge
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_INDEX` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_SIZE` | `0`

- vgp.tutor.vectorField.PjVectorField
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `GRADIENT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `ROTATION` | `1`

## vgp.vector.*

- vgp.vector.rungeKutta.PjRungeKutta
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `GEODESIC` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `GEODESIC2` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `GEODESIC3` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `PROJECTION` | `1`

"

The software JavaView? is copyright protected. All Rights Reserved.
"